
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
B6011 MAIN STREET, LINBY - PROPOSED PUFFIN CROSSING - PUBLIC ADVERT  
 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway services in 
Nottinghamshire. Nottinghamshire County Council have received concerns regarding the safety of school 
children crossing the road at Main Street, Linby. Requests have been received to install a puffin crossing where 
the current informal crossing point is on Main Street, Linby. This is to enhance the safety of the pedestrians 
using this crossing to access and leave the nearby School.  
 
It is therefore proposed to install a puffin crossing, making it safer for the school children and general public to 
cross the road especially at rush hour and peak school times during the day.  
 
The existing school keep clear and double yellow lines will be removed for the puffin crossing to include lengths 
of zig-zag lines where parking, stopping and loading would be prohibited at all times.  
 
The proposals are shown on drawing TP2450147/TS104. 
 
Further to the initial consultation letter of the 12th December 2024, the next stage of the consultation is to 
publicly advertise the scheme. The advert will be published in the Nottingham Post and notices will be fixed 
on site. A plan showing the extents of the ‘No Stopping or No Loading At Any Time’ restrictions (Zig-Zag lines) 
is attached (Drawing Number TP2450147/TS104) along with a copy of the site notice. 
 
Any objections should clearly state the reasons for the objections and should reach us in writing, either by 
letter or email, by 5th February 2025. If the objection cannot be resolved, it will be reported through the County 
Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you’d like to 
find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 
 
Yours faithfully, 
     Please Scan QR Code: 

  

  Via East Midlands Improvements Team

  
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Tel: 0115 8043700  
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 

 
   

  Your ref:  

My ref: H/JLB/MAINSTREET/01 

Date: 10th January 2025 
2450147 
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